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Mafizul,
 
The DNR has reviewed the information and data related to the investigation of PFAS, 1,4 dioxane,
and hexavalent chromium at the Try-Chem 02-41-409441 site and provides the following comments:
 

The extent of PFAS contamination in groundwater at concentrations exceeding the
enforcement standard is undefined. Additional sampling is necessary to either define the
degree and extent of PFAS contamination in groundwater or demonstrate that the
contamination is caused by an off-site source.
Due to the concentrations of 1,4 dioxane identified in groundwater and the limited sampling
events conducted to date, the DNR is requesting an additional confirmation round of 1,4
dioxane groundwater sampling at monitoring wells MW2-A, MW2-R, and MW-12/12R. The
results of this sampling should be evaluated to determine if additional sampling is
appropriate.
Provide a figure depicting the extent of hexavalent chromium in soil.

 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.

Joseph J. Martinez
Hydrogeologist – Remediation and Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
1027 W. St. Paul Avenue
Milwaukee, WI 53233
Phone: (414)218-6042
Email: joseph.martinez@wisconsin.gov
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